
 
May 7, 2012 

Fredericksburg 875 has Busy 

Drug Awareness Weekend! 

 

It was another busy but productive weekend for the Fredericksburg Elks 

Drug Awareness Program!  We participated in two events, the BBQ 

Jamboree on Saturday at the fairgrounds, and The Great Train Race 

Sunday downtown.  We had a terrific turnout for both events and 

distributed quite a few pamphlets, bookmarks, coloring books, stickers 

and candy.  The weather more or less cooperated and Elroy had his 

dancing shoes on and laced up!  I've provided a YouTube link to the 

collection of dancing Elroy videos thus far:  

http://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_I6z5rj7wc1IRs-Nt5Lf4Q/videos  
 

Submitted by:  Josh H. 


